PRESENT:

Ronald Bono, Supervisor; Gregory Reuter, Bradley Dixon, Patricia Bikowsky and James Lundrigan, Councilpersons; Roy Kirley, Highway Superintendent; Tracy McLain, Town Clerk and Pam Fuller and Bob Albrecht as guests.

Supervisor Bono opened the workshop at 1:30PM. The purpose of this workshop is to discuss town policies for appointed and elected officials. Each Board member and budget officer/town clerk have a chance to speak and request different ideas. Supervisor Bono states that he will type up all ideas and present to the Board at the next meeting.

At 1:55PM Patty Bikowsky made a motion to adjourn, Brad Dixon 2nd it, all in favor so moved.

Respectfully Submitted,

Tracy McLain Town Clerk